
From: Dale Schimpf
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 2:50 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Time to Negotiate

I am in support of our embattled NS teachers.

It's time for the Liberal government to stop its union busting tactics and start some meaningful discussion on
some real improvements in the school system and start listening to what the teachers on the ground are saying.

I can appreciate balancing the budget but if ever there was a reason to run a deficit this might be it. Hire some
more teachers and staff. It'll be good for the economy and good for the kids.

Sincerely

Dale Schimpf
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